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TAC acknowledges the need for continuing and active Market Participant involvement in the ERCOT Nodal Implementation Process.  Given the current status of the ERCOT Nodal Implementation Project, TAC has determined that a new direction in executing its responsibilities in this area is appropriate.  Accordingly, the following actions are adopted:
1. It is the intent of the TAC that the Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF) Charter will be retired and that the TPTF will be dissolved at the March 5, 2009 TAC meeting.
2. TPTF is directed to bring a final report to TAC on March 5, 2009 containing the following elements:

· TPTF Charter assignments completed

· TPTF Charter assignments not yet completed

· Identification, description, and status report of open Action Items and key issues; and
·  Any other relevant matters.
3. 
TAC will consider transition mechanisms to complete the essential TPTF Charter assignments.  
